
From: nalaroo@aol.com [mailto:nalaroo@aol.com]  

Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 6:45 AM 
To: Rep. Wes Keller; Rep. Bob Lynn; Rep. Neal Foster; Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux; Rep. Charisse Millett; Rep. 

Lance Pruitt; Rep. Max Gruenberg 
Subject: SB108 

 
Please oppose SB108.   
 
Once public, should always be public, regardless of the outcome.    
 
"Alaska’s freedom of information act, AS 40.25.110, promotes the general principle that public records 
should be open to public inspection and government operation should be transparent." 
Taylor Winston  
Executive Director of Alaska Office of Victims’ Rights and a former state prosecutor. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration and doing what is best for all Alaskans. 
 
Ellen Segal  
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